
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Early Years Party 

We will be having our Early Years Christmas party on Wednesday 19th 

December, this will include Nursery 1, Nursery 2 and all of Reception children. 

Nursery children will attend their normal nursery session.  

We ask that all children bring a small amount of party food for themselves to 

eat at the party. Please find attached a bag to fill with your child’s favourite 

party foods to bring on the day.  We will supply juice.  

Please NO nut products.  

Previous bags have contained a sandwich, cheese, some crisps and a small 

cake. 

Your child can come to school in their party clothes that day. 

The Early Years Team 
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